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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 
In 2024 the Syrian Arab American Charity Associa�on (SAACA) applied for a grant for $50,000 
which we are s�ll wai�ng to see if it was approved through State Senator Nick Miller’s office, we 
applied for this Quality of Life grant for $5000, we collected membership dues from 112 
members at $35 per member totaling $3,920 and we held a charity banquet which raised 
$14,244.00.  
 
Sincerely,  
Michelle Jarrouj-Weaver 
Board Vice President & SACCA Food Bank Director  


